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22nd September 2021 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardians 

 

Lower Four Geography fieldtrip 2021 

 

Please be advised that we are taking Lower Four to Fort Hommet headland on Thursday 30th September 

to complete Geography fieldwork in a coastal setting.  We will depart from school at 11:15 and return to 

school at 14:15.   

 

Students will not be able to buy lunch from Vistas so they need to bring sufficient food and water with 

them. As we do not leave until 11:15, they will have break time to purchase food from The Core.  

 

Students should be dressed in suitable clothing, including sensible footwear for fieldwork and they should 

bring a coat depending on the weather. We will be outside for the entire duration of the trip so please 

ensure they are suitably dressed to cope with the weather conditions of the day. In the event of inclement 

weather, we are likely to still go; however a decision will be made on the day. If students have a clipboard 

at home, it would be very helpful to bring it too.  

 

If you have any questions about the trip please contact Ms Ace-Hopkins sacehopkins@ladiescollege.ac.gg 

or Mr McGovern tmcgovern@ladiescollege.ac.gg 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Serena Ace-Hopkins 
 

Ms Ace-Hopkins  

Head of Geography 
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